


February 12, 2014


Fred C. Arfman, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman, PA
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87108


RE:	Country Meadows Dog Park		
Grading and Drainage Plan	
            Engineers Stamp Date 2/03/14 (B09D003H)		 


Dear Mr. Arfman, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/03/14, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit and Paving Permit. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upon completion of the project, please provide an Engineer Certification for our files. This certification can be emailed to rrael@cabq.gov as a PDF file.


If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.


Sincerely, 



Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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